
From: Lisa Hamilton
To: Karen Edwards
Cc: Todd Selig; Jen Berry
Subject: Tideline Public House
Date: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 12:41:27 AM

Hello,

As a resident of Durham, I just wanted to voice my opinion that my family and I are very excited about the new
Tideline Public House project.

I’m concerned that once again a vocal, yet very small, minority is going to hamper the development of this new
business, and I hope that doesn’t happen. I think the new business could be a great asset to the community. It will
give residents a fun new place to gather.

This project is generating so much excitement in the community!

I hope the Town will do everything in its power to support and encourage this new business.

Thanks,

Lisa

Lisa Hamilton
—

LH@lisaham.me
603-285-5311
18 Denbow Rd
Durham, NH 03824
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